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To: GSEP Book Holders: - .

Please find enclosed revision 3 to the Generic Portion of the *

GSEP Book. Included for your information is a summary of changes.
Update the copy in your possession by completing the following:

1. Remove Revision 2 of the Generic portion of the GSEP dated
April 1981.

2. Insert Revision 3 of the Generic portion of the GSEP dated
November 1981,

3. Please sign and date this contol sheet and return to:

Reginald Moore
Technical Services Nuclear

Room 1248 Edison
72 West Adams

Chicago, Illinois 60690

Signature

| Date:
|

R.D. Moore
GSEP Coordinator
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SUMMARY OF REVISION IN GSEP - Revision 3
l

Note: All Pages are recorded as Revision 3; however, only these
specific pages have significant content changes.

Page 1-1

Revise reference to 10CFR50.34 to the more correct 50.47.

Page 4-15

All Tables are renumbered - Rev. 2 was in error.

Page 4-19

Health Physics Director to be part of Nearsite EOF organit: tion
rather than at CCC. A staff is added to suppcrt une
Environmental / Emergency Coordinator.

Page 4-23

Table 4.3-5 for Environmental / Emergency Coordinator is revised
to include Directing an Environmental Staff and to delete
responsibility for radiation protection at the EOF.

Page 4-26

Table 4.3-8 for Waste Systems Radiation Control Manager is
revised to include directing a staff of Radwaste System
Personnel.

Page 4-29

Table 4.3-11 - Add INPO as possible response resource to CCC
Director.

Page 4-34

Table 4.3-17 - Indicate that Health Physics Director function
will be carried out at the EOF, when EOF is activated.

1

( Page 4-39
| Table 4.3-23 - Indicates ERP Director will function f rom the
i Tech Center.
|

Page 4-45
Revised to reflect new name of Federal Organization.

Page 5-9

Table 5.0-5 - Redefine a General Emergency EAL such that
containment activity, by itself, is not an initiating condition.

Page 6-6

Table 6.1-1 - Refer to a Voluntary Assistance Agreement for
Transportation Accident response.

Page 6-15

Provide new information in Section 6.3.2 on Notification of the
Public.
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I Page 6-16
Renutabered sections to conform to plan. "(Also refer to
Sections 4.7, 4.8 and 4.9 of this plan)".

Page 6-17
Table 6.3-1 - This is a more specific & comprehensive table to
provide guidelines for recommending protective actions for
gaseous release.

Page 6-20 & 4-9
Section 6.4-1 - Revised to give more lenience regarding
evacuating onsite personnel.

Page 7-6
Added section 7.2.5 to reflect installation of NAWAS at Zion
Station and SPSO.

Page 7-7
Figure 7.2-1 - Revise NARS codes for latest configuration.
Added notation indicating location of NAWAS telephones.

Page 7-10
Figure 7.2-4 - Add NRC extensions to Nearsite EOF.

Page 7-11
Updated footnote regarding ODCS.

Page 7-12
Revise to correct information or 'he C-Model.

Page 7-16
Table 7.7-1 - Revise to clarify procedures in F.

Page 8-5
Revised to include monthly communication test to the NRC.

Page 8-6
Revised to include an annual Assembly and Accountability drill
and Operator's Response drill.

Page 8-7
Item 5) Delete word "ALL".

Page 9-6
Revise the reference to 10CFR50.34 to more correct 50.47.

Page 9-8
Add PCB fluid leaks as another reportable incident.

Page 9-12
Add references 30 and 31.
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